

Willamette Valley's Business Hub: Where Land, Labor, and Livability Abound

Oregon State Legislature Redistricting Committee

September 8, 2021

Re: House District 15

Dear Committee Members,

I support Plan B because it keeps together the areas of Tangent, Albany and Millersburg.

Not only are these areas close geographically but from a jobs and economic standpoint are closely linked.

AMEDC has worked on behalf of this area and these communities for well over 30 years. The economies of the area are inextricably linked, and the area will continue to be an important area of the state.

Having one State Representative to represent us and to be the single point of contact for us will be very important to us as time goes on.

I have lived and worked in this area for 36 years.

Thank you for your support and efforts on this important task.

John Pascone, President

Residence;

38953 Mount Hope Dr. Lebanon, OR 97355

SD 9, HD 17